
Release #94-Holiday Opportunity Drawing 

Dear Court Regents and Vice Regents, 
 

Please make sure to forward this information to your all of your Court members.  Please try to help 

sell tickets for the State Board at your upcoming Court Meetings and Holiday Functions.  

Thank you in advance for all of you help and support with our yearly fundraiser. 

 
  

  

 


